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STATE OF CALIFORNIA 
 

Energy Resources 
Conservation and Development Commission 

 
 

In the Matter of: DOCKET NO. 16-AFC-01 
  

 
Application For Certification 
STANTON ENERGY RELIABILITY 
CENTER 

STANTON ENERGY RELIABILITY 
CENTER, LLC’s STATUS REPORT No. 8 

  

 

 

In accordance with the Committee Scheduling Order dated May 1, 2017, Stanton Energy 
Reliability Center, LLC (SERC, LLC) has prepared this Status Report No. 8 to inform the 
Committee of the progress made in the review of the Application For Certification (AFC) for 
the Stanton Energy Reliability Center (SERC).  The following summarizes the status of the 
Commission process since the filing of Status Report No. 7 on November 15, 2017.   
 
SCAQMD  
 
SERC, LLC continues to work closely with the South Coast Air Quality Management 
(SCAQMD) to advance the publication of the Preliminary Determination of Compliance 
(PDOC).  The District wrote a letter dated October 6, 2017 requesting additional information 
before it would publish the PDOC.  SERC, LLC provided responses on October 31, 2017 
and on November 7, 2017.  With this additional information SERC, LLC believes the 
SCAQMD has everything necessary to publish the PDOC in December 2017.   
 
Orange County Flood Agency 
 
SERC, LLC continues to work closely with the Orange County Public Works’ (OCPW) Flood 
Division relating to the SERC site’s drainage and bridge design.  On November 28, 2017 
representatives of and engineers for SERC met with representatives of OCPW to continue 
the exchange of information.  Continued collaboration by the parties is expected to result in 
acceptable drainage and bridge designs. 
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Dated:  December 15, 2017 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Scott A. Galati 
Counsel to SERC, LLC 

MFleming
SG
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